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11 Centre Point 

House

15a St Giles High 

Street

London

WC2H 8LW

24/06/2017  17:33:452017/3381/L OBJ John Stedman I object to this planning application on the grounds that the original planning application, 

associated planning applications and a string of related matters are the subject of a major 

complaint by residents about/to Camden Council and that this complaint will end up with the 

Local Government Ombudsman.  Therefore I contend that absolutely no further planning 

applications should be approved until this process has been completed and a judgement 

handed down.  The works associated with the original application are highly intrusive, unsafe 

to both the short and long term health of residents of Centre Point House and have not been 

subject to the necessary checks to investigate the impact on residents.  Therefore these 

supposed additions and amendments to the original application must be seen as based on 

an unsatisfactory and possibly illegal original approval.

John Stedman

Page 88 of 92


